
From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)
To: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG)
CC: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG)
Sent: 4/21/2011 2:30:54 PM
Subject: Re: jump team

Works for me.

From: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG)
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 10:14 AM
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)
Cc: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG)
Subject: RE: jump team

Ps – stuart and I discussed and we think we should focus the discussion w/ the core team and docs and not include fiath and paul at this juncture. I have a call in to ron to alert him that we are going to do this process

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 9:56 AM
To: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG)
Cc: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG)
Subject: Re: jump team

Sounds great. Thanks for setting it up.

From: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG)
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 08:18 AM
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)
Cc: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG)
Subject: RE: jump team

Thanks Matt – I am going to try to set this for 2 pm. I will ask Charles to make a copy of the binder. Also, the POC that Melson gave to the DAG is Jeff Sarnacki (202-648-8700). I think on the call we would introduce folks to one another, lay out that the DAG has identified this review and the need to get handle on docs responsive to subpoena as a high priority along with gaining a clear understanding of what occurred in f and f, and then ask you to describe a little bit about efforts to date and how you see things going forward. Does that sound ok with you?

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2011 6:46 PM
To: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG)
Cc: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG)
Subject: Re: jump team

Great. Thanks, Lisa. I agree I need to be on the call. Does 2:00 or 3:00 work? If the team could start Friday, that would be ideal. Probably important to have Faith and Paul C on the call as well.

As for the correspondence, I have a binder of it in my office. Donna knows where it is. Maybe you can ask Charles or Donna to make a duplicate of it?

From: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG)
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2011 06:37 PM

To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)

Cc: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG)

Subject: jump team

Matt – DAG has spoken to both Ron and Ken and told them about this effort. I have spoken to John Crabb and told him that I think we should set up a mtg/conf call with him and the other team members tomorrow afternoon. Regrettably, I think you are an essential part of that conversation but SG and I will also facilitate and participate from this end. Is there a time that you would prefer to participate in such a discussion by phone? The idea would be that after that the team could be ready to move forward with its work on Friday or Monday. I encouraged John C to review the Grassley and Issa websites and correspondence contained on them to get familiar w/ the issues. But I assume that a full dossier of the correspondence would be good initial reading for the team. Who would be best to get that?

(ps DAG asked Ken for a POC for the group – I assume it would be Billy but I do not have clarity on that).